

Ightenhill Nursery School Lionel Street Burnley BB12 6DY 01282 427154

Headteacher: Mrs. Nicola Daniels-Green

head@ightenhill-nur.lancs.sch.uk

Newsletter - 17.11.2017

This Week

The Police came to visit on Thursday afternoon. The children dressed up in the uniform, went inside the police car and learnt about how to stay safe. E.g. wearing seatbelts, holding an adult's hand when out and about etc.

Some of the activities the children have been doing this week include: making tea using different flavoured tea bags, exploring with shaving foam and powder paints, making poppies, Pudsey Bear collages and painting on foil.

The children looked great dressed up for Children In Need. We will inform you how much we have raised next week.

This week has been 'Anti-Bullying' week. The children have been learning about what makes a 'good friend'. They have also been discussing, red and green acts of kindness.

The governors came for a 'Thank You Tea Party' the children showed them what they had been learning, gave them a tour of nursery and served them tea and cakes. Thank you to the governors who attended.

A headteacher from another nursery came to look at teaching and learning in nursery. She was very impressed with the children and our provision. Well done to everyone!

Next week our focus story is Stick Man.

WOW Books

WOW Book Challenge: can you tell a grown up what makes a good friend? (please write the words they say in their wow book).

Parents Evening

Thank you to all the parents/ carers who attended parents evening and thank you for your lovely comments. It was great to share with you your child's progress and how proud we are of them all. 85% of parents attended parents evening.



Ightenhill Nursery School Lionel Street Burnley BB12 6DY 01282 427154

Headteacher: Mrs. Nicola Daniels-Green head@ightenhill-nur.lancs.sch.uk

Attendance

The Caterpillars were the winners last week with 93%. Well done to all the Caterpillars. 41 children had 100% attendance.

Photographs

Reminder - school photos on Monday 20th November.

Goodbye and Good Luck to Miss Harris

Miss Harris is starting her new role as a teaching assistant level 3 in her new school next week. She will be missed but we know she will be fantastic in her new role.

Thank you for your continued support